
 

2030 E. Flamingo Road, Suite 230 • Las Vegas, Nevada 89119 • p: 702.486.2850 • f: 702.486.2863 • ndep.nv.gov 
Printed on recycled paper 

 

 
 

Nevada Department of Conservation and Natural Resources, Division of Environmental 
Protection (NDEP) announces: 

 

Community Information & Interview Meeting 
Discussing the NDEP Downgradient Investigation related to the Nevada Environmental 

Response Trust (NERT) Site (Formerly known as the Tronox Site and Kerr-McGee Site) located 
in both unincorporated areas of Clark County and the City of Henderson 

 
 
Date of Meeting: September 2, 2015 
Times:   4:00 pm and 7:00 pm 
Meeting Location: Henderson Convention Center 

          200 South Water Street 
                                    Henderson, Nevada 89015 

 
Below is an agenda for both of the scheduled meetings: 

• Presentation: NERT Site and NDEP Downgradient Investigation Area background 
and history 

• Presentation: NDEP Downgradient Investigation Area activities and current status 
• Public Comment and Discussion: Community concerns, information needs, and 

desired involvement in the investigation process 
• Open Forum: At the close of the presentation and discussion, there will be an open 

forum for additional community input. 
 
Documents related to the NDEP Downgradient Investigation and the NERT Site may be viewed 
by appointment during normal business hours at NDEP's Las Vegas office at 2030 East 
Flamingo Road Suite 230, Las Vegas NV 89119. In addition, significant milestone documents 
may be viewed online at http://ndep.nv.gov/bmi/tronox.htm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Members of the news media or for press inquiries, please contact the NDEP Public 
Information Officer, JoAnn Kittrell at 775-684-2712 

For further information, contact: 
James (JD) Dotchin 
NDEP Las Vegas Office 
 (702) 486-2850 x 235 
jdotchin@ndep.nv.gov 

To schedule a file review, contact: 
Christa Smaling 
NDEP Las Vegas Office 
(702) 486-2850 x 254 
csmaling@ndep.nv.gov 




